Week beginning

19/09/22

This week's learning...

We have welcomed many children into the Nursery and they have settled in really well. The children have begun exploring the Nursery environment with curiosity and excitement.

We are so excited to meet more children as they start next week.

We will be modelling to the children the use of many resources provided in the environment and encouraging independence.

We will also begin to focus on class rules and discuss how we look after our toys in the Nursery.

Nursery Newsletter

STAR moments...

Look what we have been up to last week:



My sandcastle. Zafir



I can do it , look Miss! Reginae



We are developing our listening skills.

We celebrate our achievements every day in Nursery. Read next week's newsletter to find out who will be getting 'star of the day' as well as the happy leave.

Over to you... Home learning

This term's topic is human rights.

You can use this topic as an opportunity to talk to your child about some of the responsibilities they may have for example tidying up after play.





Keep in touch!

Email:

nursery@star.newham.sch.uk

Twitter: @Star_Primary Website:

https://star.newham.sch.uk/

Phone: 020 7476 5336

Don't forget!

- Provide spare clothes in your child's bag: socks, underwear, bottoms, tops.
- Label all clothing, shoes and bags.
- Fit Friday is on Friday. You need to come into school dressed in your P.E. kit: red t-shirt, black jogging bottoms/leggins, black trainers/plimsoll.